

## **BUCKINGHAM PALACE**

28th February, 2022.

Dear Mr. Sunley,

The Queen has asked me to thank you for your letter of 6th February enclosing the results of the Inter-Services Race for the Prince Philip Trophy.

Her Majesty was most grateful to you for taking the time to write as you did and for keeping her informed. I have also been asked to thank you for your kind words of congratulations on The Queen's Platinum Jubilee.

This message comes to you, and to all those at the St Moritz Tobogganing Club, with Her Majesty's warmest good wishes.

Yours sincerely, Matt Magee

Matt Magee Assistant Private Secretary to The Queen

Mr. James B. Sunley.